
 

Thankfully the day dawned cloudy and 

cool but no rain in sight and we were able 

to gather for our Annual Walkathon in 

Stone Mountain Park on May 11th.       

Despite the absence of the Calabar Old 

Boys, we had a good turnout and fun 

times were had by all. We are still collect-

ing monies so there is still time for you to 

make a  donation towards providing 

equipment and extra lessons for the girls 

at our alma mater. So far we have collect-

ed $718 - not as much as previous years 

but still a good showing. Here are a few 

pictures from the event!

Thanks to all those who supported our 

Stay At Home tea. Although not as     

successful as years past, we were able 

to raise $692 for the cause!  

We appreciate all whom participated. 
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We support the Caribbean Heritage Month,  Car-

ibbean Spelling Bee Competition and have been 

doing this for the past 5 years. We provide gift 

cards for the winning competitors and it’s a won-

derful way to encourage our Caribbean children. 

 

Welcome to our second quarterly edition of the QAAC Times! The start 
of the second quarter has been a busy one with our Walkathon, gradu-
ations and other community activities. This promises to be a busy 
quarter and leading up to a busy summer for us all!  As always, we are 
looking for involvement from everyone and if you have any ideas for 
the newsletter or Chapter activities, please do not hesitate to reach out 
and let us know. We are also open to having someone host a meeting 
at their home or office in the next couple of months, so if you are        
interested, please contact myself or one of the Board members. Have 
a great summer and see you soon!    Heather Potter, President 

 
NEXT MEETING 

June 1st at 6:00pm at 219 Roswell 

Road, Ste. 230, Alpharetta, GA  30009 

Or join by conference call - Dial In number 

is 218-862-1612 Access Code 256335# 

ALUMNAE SUPPORT 

Debra Ehrhardt is bringing her play Cock 

Tales: Shame on Me! to Atlanta on June 

15th at Seven Stages, 1105 Euclid Ave NE, 

Five Points at 8pm. Tickets are $40. Look 

out for the email with more info! 

http://www.queensatlanta.org/
mailto:qaac@queensatlanta.org


Social Media Coordinator 
Help implement and maintain online marketing strategies through 
social media 

Corporate Outreach Coordinator 
Oversee the planning and implementation of outreach strategies 

Alumnae Membership Liaison Officer 
Looking for a dynamic, fun and resourceful individual to work as 

the new Membership Liaison Officer. This person will work with the 

Board to develop and expand the membership of the Chapter and 

increase the involvement of the Chapter members. 

 We are still looking to engage the services of individuals to help 

the chapter grow! Please reach out to Chapter President, 

Heather Potter for more information and if you are interested in 

any of these positions!

FOR SALE 
We have a couple of books from our book signing event in August 2018 left 

over. Cost is $10. Contact Heather Potter if you are interested in purchasing 

one. They are a great read and proceeds go to the Chapter. 

CHAPTER DUES 
Please remember that Chapter dues for 2019 are due as soon as possible. Dues 
help the Chapter fund events and projects. You can pay on our website – 
www.queeensatlanta.org or send a check to us at P.O. Box 362172, Decatur,      
GA 30036-2172  

 
 
You can support the chapter when you shop for 
groceries! Our latest partnership is with Kroger   
Supermarket and their Community Rewards      
Program. If you have a Kroger Plus Card and live in 

the Atlanta area, just sign up at www.krogercommunityrewards.com  
with your Plus Card number and designate the Queen’s   
Alumnae Atlanta Chapter as a recipient of your purchase      
reward points. Kroger will pay up to $500,000 on a quarterly 
basis to participating organizations based on their percentage of 
spending as it relates to the total spending of all participating   
Kroger Community Rewards organizations. We all shop at Kroger, 
so why not sign up and you won’t have to think about it anymore!  
 
 

  

 

 

Also remember that Queen’s Alumnae Atlanta Chapter is part of 
Amazon Smile! Check out our website for  

http://www.queeensatlanta.org/
www.krogercommunityrewards.com

